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Dear   Community   Sponsors: 

The   Leto   High   School   Music   Program   is   seeking   dona�ons   to   help   with   the   costs   of   running   a   successful 
music   program.   Leto   High   School   is   a   comprised   of   some   of   Hillsborough   county’s   neediest   students   and 
has   been   designated   as   a    Renaissance   school.      Renaissance   schools   are   schools   that   have   the 
highest   number   of   students   who   qualify   for   free   and   reduced   lunch.   In   spite   of   the   challenges   our 
students   face,   Leto   High    has   a   rich   history   of   providing   quality   educa�on   to   students.      This   high   quality 
educa�on   includes   providing   excellent   musical   opportuni�es.  

During   the   2016-2017   school   year,   Leto   High   School’s   music   program   received   the   following   honors: 

Excellent   at   Lions   Pride   and   Superior   at   MPA 

We   would   like   to   expand   our   music   program   even   more   and   present   the   students   with   addi�onal 
opportuni�es   to   showcase   their   talents.   This   is   where   you   can   help.      Leto   High   School   Music   Boosters   is   a 
non-profit   organiza�on   that   seeks   to   provide   opportuni�es   for   students   to   have   an   enriching   musical 
educa�on   and   opportuni�es   beyond   what   our   very   limited   school   budget   is   able   to   supply.   Our   program 
is   in   desperate   need   of   instrument   repair   and   replacement,   uniform   maintenance   and   replacement,   and 
transporta�on   costs,   and   general   expenses.  

On   average,   The   music   has   a    $20 ,000   annual   budget   it   needs   to   cover.   Your   generous   dona�ons   will 
help   with   the   following   expenses: 
 
•   Specialized   Instructors/Coaches 

•   Uniform   maintenance,   repair,   and   replacement 

•   Compe��on   entrance   fees   and   travel   expenses 

•   Musical   instrument   repairs/maintenance 

•   General   expenses 

The   Leto   Music   Program   wants   every   student   to   have   the   opportunity   to   elevate   his   or   her   musical   skills 
and   abili�es.   We   need   your   help   and   support!    Your   tax-deduc�ble   dona�on   will   help   our   students 
achieve   their   musical   goals.   Our   Tax   Exempt   number   is   85-8012621971C-8. 

We   are   currently   seeking   items   and/or   gi�   cards   for   our   raffle   on   December   15,   2017.      Please   know   that 
no   amount   is   too   small   or   too   large.   Would   you   consider   helping   us? 

Thank   you   in   advance   for   suppor�ng   our   students!  

The   Leto   High   School   Music   Boosters 

 


